
 

Memorandum 
 
 

October 14, 2020 Agenda Items 
 
 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Tom Stibbe, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  October 7, 2020 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
 
Field Report for September, 2020: 
 

 Much of the Riverwalk turf has been fertilized, seeded and aerated. 
 

 All fountains have been shut down for the season due to vandalism. 
 

 Removed maples in raised beds at Fredenhagen and replaced with elm trees.  
 

 Dedication Plaque for Harmony Park has been installed. 
 
 

Carillon Update – provided by Brittany Malatt (NPD) 
 

 Weekly recitals and concerts will continue on Saturdays at noon and Sundays at 
4:00pm. 
 
 

Other points of interest: 
 

 Halloween Nights Lights, a free Park District event for families, is scheduled for 
October 29th and 30th between 5:30 pm and 9:30 pm. This year will be a drive-through 
event in front of the Beach. 
 

 Paddleboats are scheduled through the weekend of October 10th -12th. 
 

 


